
 
 

 Item Brief   
 
  
 

City of Burnet City Council 

Meeting Date  
 
August 26, 2025 
 
Agenda Item 
 
Discuss and consider action: Purchase of replacement ambulance for the Burnet Fire 
Department: M. Ingram 
 
Information  
 
The Burnet Fire Department is requesting approval to purchase a replacement 
ambulance following the recent loss of a Frazer unit that was destroyed in a vehicle fire 
while housed at Station 2. 
 
Staff has obtained a quote from Frazer, Ltd. for a Type I remount ambulance built on a 
2026 International CV515 Diesel chassis. The total purchase price for the unit is 
$200,625. 
 
Approval of this purchase will allow the Burnet Fire Department to replace the destroyed 
unit promptly, ensuring the department maintains its emergency response capacity and 
continues to meet the needs of the community. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
The City’s insurance provider, the TML Risk Pool, has confirmed coverage of $199,625 
toward the purchase of the replacement vehicle. This leaves only $1,000 in City funds 
required to complete the acquisition. This amount does not include any towing costs 
associated with transporting the damaged ambulance to Houston. 
 
Recommendation 
 
Staff recommends approval of the replacement ambulance for the Burnet Fire 
Department. 
 


